

Dear Parent / Guardians:

Ms. Airall and Ms. La Berth will be covering an important workshop on developing and maintaining peer relationships.

The Always Changing and Growing Up workshops help both boys and girls:

- ✓ Understand appropriate language and tone of voice when speaking to others
- ✓ Understand what it means to exclude others
- ✓ Learn what I means to treat others with kindness and respect

Thank you very much for your interest in this important educational workshop.

We will conduct the workshop for the boys on Wednesday, January 27th and for the girls on Thursday, February 4th. The workshop will continue for approximately one to two periods. Please sign and return the bottom portion of this letter by Monday, January 25th indicating your permission for your child to participate in the workshops.

If you have any questions or concerns or would like to review the workshop materials in advance, please contact Ms. Airall (nairall@pacsnewark.org) Mrs. LaBerth (plaberth@pacsnewark.org).

(Student's Name)

O Has my permission to participate in the workshop.
O Does not have Permission to participate.

(Parent's Signature)